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DOT EXTENDS DEADLINE FOR COMMENTS ON CONSUMER PROTECTION 
PROPOSED RULES  

 
Today, the Department of Transportation (DOT) extended the deadline for comments on its 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) regarding Transparency of Airline Ancillary Fees and 
Other Consumer Protection Issues. The NPRM was originally published in the Federal Register 
on May 23, 2014 and had a comment deadline of August 21, 2014.  At the request of several 
industry groups, DOT has extended the deadline for comments to September 22, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions or would like further information regarding the proposed rules or 
assistance in preparing comments, please contact our office.  

  
 

* * * * * 
 
McBreen & Kopko’s Aviation Group represents air carriers, fixed base operators (FBOs), airport 
managers, aviation service providers, and business aircraft owners and operators on a wide range 
of aviation issues including regulatory matters, commercial transactions, aircraft finance matters, 
and bankruptcy and creditors’ rights. 
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